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January 14, 2024

 
 
Monday, January 15 

  No School – Professional Development Day 
High School (Girls Only) Basketball at Bluestem     
6pm 1 game only 
 
Tuesday, January 16 
High School SCBL Basketball Tournament 
(Boys Only) at Oxford vs. Argonia varsity 
only (1 game) at 6pm 
High School Wrestling at Bluestem 3pm 

Thursday, January 18 
Junior High Basketball at Home 
High School SCBL Tournament Girls 
Only, 2:30pm at Cowley College 
District SITE Council 11:45pm 

Friday, January 19 
High School SCBL Boys Basketball 
Tournament at Cowley College TBD 

Saturday, January 20 
High School SCBL Tournament   
Championships at Cowley College 
High School Girls Wrestling at Council 
Grove 9am 

 
Monday, January 22 
High School SCBL Scholars Bowl at South    
Haven 

 
Tuesday, January 23 
High School Basketball at South Haven 
 
Thursday, January 25 
Junior High Basketball at South Haven 

Friday, January 26 
High School Basketball at Home-  
Little Cheer Clinic  

Saturday, January 27 
High School Wrestling at Marion 9am 
High School Forensics at Clearwater 
 
Monday, January 29 
Junior High Basketball at Home 
KAY Club Unit Conference at El Dorado 
 
Tuesday, January 30 
High School Basketball at Caldwell 
 
Wednesday, January 31 
OHS College and Career Day 
 

 
No School Monday, January 15th 

Monday, January 15th is a scheduled day out of school for 
teacher professional development.  

        
 Cold Temperature Precautions 

With the cold temperatures and below zero wind chill 
values, it’s important to make sure students are prepared.  
Elementary students have to walk between the elementary 
and high school for lunch and breakfast; in addition to 
walking to and from their transportation to and from 
school.   For this reason, it is very important children dress 
for the cold and have a coats, gloves and hats.  
 
For those who ride the bus, please contact your driver if 
you plan to transport your child on Tuesday so we can 
adjust routes to reduce the time children are on the buses. 
Bus riders need to dress warm every day during the winter.  
 
For high school students who drive, make sure you have 
emergency items in your vehicle in case you break down.  
Blankets, jumper cables, extra warm clothing are items 
helpful to have during the winter months. Have your phone 
charged so you can call for help if needed, keep your car 
fueled (Don’t run on empty!), and check your tires. 
 
On Tuesday morning, if your child walks to school, and you 
have no other way to transport your child to school, call the 
office and we will find a way to get your child to school.   
                
 

 


